
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 18, 2014 

Southern Area Grand Officers’ Unit 
Golden State Grand Chapter 

 
 

To: The Worthy Matrons, Worthy Patrons, Officers and Members of the Southern Area Chapters: 
 
Greetings: 

The Southern Area Grand Officers Unit invites your Chapter to participate in the recognition of 
an Unsung Hero from your chapter. This person can be an outstanding Sister or Brother who has 
worked tirelessly in building up your Chapter and our Order. 

 
To   assist   you   in   making   your   selection   of   your   candidate,   the   following   are   some 
recommendations: 

• Must be an active member in good standing for five (5) or more years 
• Not limited to a Past Matron or Past Patron 
• The candidate has Chapter and Community involvement 
• Interacts with other Chapter Members 
• Actively involved in the work of our Order 

 
All selected candidates will be recognized at the Southern Area Grand Officers Unit Annual 
Christmas Party on December 21, 2014. Let us appreciate our membership by recognizing those 
working for the betterment of our Order. Come out to the Christmas Party and support your 
candidate, your Chapter Member. 

 
Please submit your candidate information by November 15, 2014 to: 

Sister Janice Mustin 
15828 S. Lorella Avenue 

Gardena, CA  90248 
(951) 662-6086 

 
Yours In Charity, Truth and Loving Kindness: 
Janice Mustin, Chairperson 
Recognition Committee 

 
Sister Cherie R. Forsha, Chairperson 
Southern Area Grand Officers Unit 


